
BOARD HIGHLIGHTS 

February 2022 

 
Meeting was called to order by the Vice Chair and opened with devotions. Proverbs 12:15 “The way of a 
fool is right in his own eyes, but a wise man listens to counsel”. Listening can be a powerful tool which 
can build understanding and comfort in a time of sorrow. Listening is the first step in acting out the 
scriptures, not speaking. We have the ability to share the love of Christ with so many people but first by 
listening, using our ears before our words. 
 
 
Discussion Items 

 
 Funding approved for up to $300K for project development, construction design and 

management costs for the Secondary Campus Physical Education Building Project. 
 

 The Board continued its review of the Faith Formation Program in their first installment of four 
sessions with the Executive Director. The process will be conducted over the next few months. 
Findings and recommendations will be presented at the May Society Meeting. 
 

 A Parent Listening Session is scheduled for March 9 for the inclusive student group. 

 
 

Next Meeting Dates: 

 

 March 14, 2022 Board of Directors Meeting at 7:00pm via Zoom 
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